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Visit of Daniel Hicks
On December 13, 2011, Dr. Daniel Hicks, Professor of the Department of Economics at the University of
Oklahoma,  USA,  visited our  institute.  The main purpose of  the visit  was to  exchange views on the
implementation of new projects on land and water resources analysis by the University of Oxford and
Satellite,  as  well  as  on  the  activities  of  both  universities,  reforms  in  the  education  system,  and
achievements  in  the  field  of  science.  During  the  meeting,  the  sides  agreed  to  cooperate  in  future
promising  plans,  exchange  programs,  scientific-practical  conferences  and  other.
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